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26 October 2000  
Ref: 95-215A  
 

Mrs Peggy Kent  
[redacted] 
Lowestoft  
Suffolk [redacted] 
 
Dear Peggy  

Enclosed with thanks are your beach photos from the 30s and 40s. I have made photocopies of all of 
them, and transcribed your notes for our files. I had photographic enlargements made of two, which 
we shall also keep in the archive. These, with your permission, we would like consider using in 
scholarly publications, should the moment arise: may I assume this is OK with you unless you tell me 
otherwise? I have pleasure in enclosing your copies of the enlargements.  

Coincidentally, my parents once took me to Corton Beach for a holiday camp holiday--it must have 
been in the 1960s. I have a picture of myself wearing a skirt with one of those frilly petticoats that 
were fashionable then: not nearly as smart as the Laundry babes!  

Many thanks once again for all your help with the project.  

Yours  

 

Annette Kuhn  

Director, Cinema Culture in 1930s Britain 


